NEW HAVEN PORT AUTHORITY
REGULAR MEETING
JUNE 8, 2023
MEETING CANCELLATION

The June 8, 2023 Regular Meeting of the New Haven Port Authority will be cancelled, and a Special Meeting will be held on June 22, 2023.    A Public notice of this meeting & agenda will be posted on New Haven Port Authority website and in the New Haven Clerk’s office not less than 48 hours before conducting the agency’s meeting. 


